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Raszka Shelley

From: Patrino Beth
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 1:58 PM
To: Karen McFall; Raszka Shelley
Subject: RE: House Bill 4029

Please replace below for what I sent a minute ago! Thanks! 

 

From: Karen McFall [mailto:mcfallkaren@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 1:52 PM 

To: Patrino Beth 

Subject: House Bill 4029 

 
Good Afternoon, 
 
My name is Karen McFall and my husband and I moved to Damascus in 2001,  
 
Not long after we moved to Damascus it was incorporated as a city. We soon became involved in Coffee 
Klatches to discuss how we were going to develop the city, to come together as a community to come up with a 
plan that would bring hope and opportunity for all who live here.  A city that could be developed and obtain it's 
beauty, with parks and walking trails, A community center to bring people together, high end shopping centers 
and businesses that would provide the opportunity of employment for people that live in this area were all topics 
considered to make this one of the best communities to live in. 
 
Sadly, it has taken far too long for putting together a Comprehensive Plan due to a very dysfunctional City 
Government. 
 
Our hope is now to De-Annex from the City of Damascus and be a part of a functional government, 
 
We appreciate your support for this House Bill 4029. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen and Fred McFall  
 
 
  


